
EVALUATION OF NWEA’S SERVICES  
 
 
Introduction: 
The purpose of this report is to assess the extent to which NWEA's services to Newport Schools 
align with the promises outlined in their white paper, "From Survive to Thrive: Why Partnership 
is Essential for School Improvement." (as presented at the 5/11/22 board meeting)  Specifically, 
this report will highlight discrepancies regarding leadership development support, a critical 
aspect emphasized in the white paper. 
 
Overview of NWEA's Promises: 
NWEA's white paper underscores the importance of leadership in fostering successful 
partnerships for school improvement. It emphasizes the need for visionary and inclusive 
leadership to cultivate a culture of collaboration, trust, and shared responsibility within school 
communities. Furthermore, the white paper suggests that effective leadership is essential for 
engaging stakeholders and establishing partnerships with external organizations to support 
holistic school improvement efforts. 
 
Discrepancies in Services Rendered: 
Despite the promises outlined in the white paper, our analysis reveals significant discrepancies 
in the leadership development support provided by NWEA. Several key areas of concern 
include: 
 
Lack of Tailored Leadership Training: NWEA's services fail to offer tailored leadership training 
programs that address the specific needs and challenges faced by school leaders. Instead, the 
focus tends to be more generalized, lacking the depth and customization required to support 
diverse leadership contexts. 
 
Limited Access to Leadership Resources: While the white paper emphasizes the importance of 
providing leaders with access to resources and tools for effective decision-making and 
collaboration, NWEA's offerings in this regard are often limited.  School leaders report a lack of 
access to comprehensive leadership resources and support materials, hindering their ability to 
drive meaningful change. 
 
Insufficient Focus on Inclusive Leadership Practices: The white paper advocates for inclusive 
leadership practices that prioritize the needs of all stakeholders, including students, educators, 
parents, and community members. However, NWEA's services often lack a robust focus on 
equipping leaders with the skills and strategies needed to foster inclusivity and diversity within 
their school communities. 
 
Limited Opportunities for Professional Growth: Leadership development requires ongoing 
opportunities for professional growth and reflection. Unfortunately, NWEA's services do not 
consistently provide adequate opportunities for leaders to engage in professional learning 
communities, coaching, or mentorship programs that facilitate continuous improvement. 



 
Conclusion: 
In conclusion, our assessment reveals significant disparities between the promises made in 
NWEA's white paper and the services rendered, particularly concerning leadership 
development support.  
 
 


